
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caretakers; 

Thank you for allowing St. Louis Public Schools/Shenandoah Elementary School to educate your 

child. We believe that Family-school relationships are cultivated and sustained through successful 

parental involvement and family engagement over time. When educators and parents work together as 

partners, they create important opportunities for children to develop social, emotional, and academic 

competencies. District, schools, and families all have essential roles to play in promoting children's 

positive development and academic performance. Family- school relationships are an ongoing process 

as mutual concerns and support is enhanced.  

  Because we believe that you are a valued partner and we consider our parents' perspectives, 

we have created a survey that promotes in the development and support of two-way communication 

between home and school.  The survey is designed to promote and enhance a culture of collaborative 

family-school relationships. Our desire is that we gain a successful connection amongst parental 

involvement and family engagement. 

We are asking that you would take a few minutes to help better connect between school and 

home by completing the Family-School Relationship survey. You may simply scan the QR code and it will 

take you directly ‘Family-School Relationships’ survey. It is our desire that every student achieve and 

succeed while having a positive educational experience….WE ARE ‘BETTER TOGETHER!’ 

You may direct any questions to our Family and Community Specialist, Ms. Myers @ 314.772.7544 or  

Constance.Myers@slps.org  between the hours of 8:10am-3:07pm.  

  

 

Sincerely,        

Constance Myers 
Family and Community Specialist 
314-772-7544 
Constance.Myers@slps.org 
 

Family-School Relationships:  

 Engaging Parents as LEADers 

Please scan the QR code to complete survey 

mailto:Constance.Myers@slps.org

